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The Secretariat of the SAARC Development Fund presents its compliments to the
Ministry of External/Foreign Affairs, SAARC Member States and SAARC Secretariat and
would like to seek the kind assistance of the SAARC Divisions and SAARC Secretariat to kindly
advertise the “Vacancy Announcement” through the following websites:

Ministry of External/Foreign Affairs, SAARC Member States,

Ministry of Finance/Treasury/Planning, SAARC Member States,

SAARC Secretariat,

SAARC Regional Centers, and

SAARC Chamber and National Business Chambers/Federations, SAARC Member States
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The SDF Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministries of External/
Foreign Affairs of the SAARC Members States and SAARC Secretariat the assurances of its
highest consideration.

SAARC Divisions
Ministry of External/Foreign Affairs
SAARC Member States September 06,2016
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